
3/25/25 
To: Jim Sofranco, Supervisor, Town of Olive 
 
Dear Jim, 

Greetings and happy spring to you.  
I’m writing as a follow up to my email of 1/20. Spending more time in the neighborhood 

lately, I have been talking with the Lang Road residents and everyone I’ve spoken to is 
enthusiastic about the possibility of a tree planting campaign to beautify the West side of Davis 
Park, along the baseball field. I can tell you from our conversations that we’re all grateful for the 
work that the Town Hall does for the community and we understand completely the value of the 
new building that was erected last summer. 

We do hope, however, that the town will be open to the idea of minor landscaping to 
improve the aesthetics of Davis Park, not just for the Lang Road residents but for all the families 
that visit the park. For patrons of the town pool and pavilion, and for the baseball teams and  
summer campers that enjoy the field, some foliage between the field and the Town buildings 
would go a long way toward maintaining the natural beauty of the park. To that end, we would 
love to propose planting a row of fast-growing screen/shade trees and shrubs (Thuja, 
Cryptomeria, Cherry, Rose of Sharon, etc). This would look beautiful and act as a visual screen 
to the buildings along the field. 

As of now, there are over a dozen local residents (the list is growing!) that would like to 
offer our support in any way that might help to achieve this goal. We’d be happy to come into 
Town Hall to make our plea, we could offer our help to research the best tree varieties, to assist 
with purchasing, and we’d be glad to offer our manual labor with digging and planting saplings. If 
the town can find a budget for the project, that would be fantastic, but we are also open to a 
fundraising campaign. As Spring arrives, we’d love to make this planting happen. Please let me 
know how we might move forward. We’re very grateful for your time and attention. 
 
Sincerely,   Josh Dorman and the Davis Park improvement & tree enthusiasts 
 
Liz and Mark Turrigiano  48 Lang Rd. (917-733-8048) ________________________________ 
 
Marta Baumann  48 Lang Rd. (719-406-6944) ______________________________________ 
 
Lisa and Don Gomo  56 Lang Rd. (516-526-3421) ___________________________________ 
 
Harry and Meredith Kunhardt 4095 Rt. 28a (914) 582-5103 ____________________________ 
 
Zach Jenkins and Laura Yeh  39 Lang Rd. (415-910-6512) _____________________________ 
 
Deborah Lejeaune and Carole Roberts  219 Lang Rd. (845-802-3287) ____________________ 
 
Shoshona Snow  30 Lang Rd. (203-885-4780) _______________________________________ 
 
Josh Dorman and Ana Silva 36 Lang Rd.  (718-974-9821) ______________________________ 
 
Lauren and Steve Amundsen 27 Lang Rd. (516-578-8746) _____________________________ 
 
Mary Ann Shepard and Bill Melvin _________________________________________________ 



 


